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I have lived in Oregon for 30 years. I have voted by mail the entire time I have been a 

resident. I have never experienced a  problem or have any concerns over the election 

process. There is little evidence that a problem with election fraud is happening. The 

level of election fraud is extremely low-it’s higher with in person voting. Leave mail in 

voting alone-it works and is a great benefit to the citizens in Oregon.  

Thank You,  

Mary Wilson  


